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IMPORTANT: The email that went out yesterday included the incorrect due date in the body of
the email. Please note the correct date below and in the corresponding PDF. Sorry for any
confusion. 

 
CALL FOR RESOLUTIONS
 
BEFORE YOU SUBMIT YOUR RESOLUTION PLEASE ENSURE THAT IT IS A MATTER WITHIN THE
SPHERE OF POLICE GOVERNANCE. IF YOU ARE NOT SURE YOU CAN CONTACT CAPG TO VERIFY.

An important part of each Annual Meeting of the Canadian Association of Police Governance (CAPG)
is the consideration of Resolutions brought forward by our members. Members are invited to submit
Resolutions in writing to the CAPG office any time before May 31, 2022.

Following review by the Resolutions Committee and the CAPG Board, resolutions approved will be
sent to all members well in advance of the Annual General Meeting.

Voting on the Resolutions will take place at CAPG’s 33rd Annual General Meeting on September 10th,
2022 in Saskatoon SK.

If you have any questions on the guidelines or would like background on a certain issue, please get in
touch with Jennifer Malloy, Executive Director, at jmalloy@capg.ca
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THIS IS YOUR CHANCE TO ENSURE YOUR VOICE IS HEARD!
Email your Resolutions by May 31, 2022 to: jmalloy@capg.ca
 

SUBMISSION REQUIREMENTS
Resolutions submitted to the CAPG for consideration shall be submitted as follows:

Sent in electronic format in a word document in order to facilitate ease of circulation and
amendments
Does not contain more than four preambles “(WHEREAS”) clauses
Is accompanied by background documentation explaining the nature of the issue or concern
being addressed
Clearly identifies the action
A copy of all resolutions must be received by the deadline date of MAY 31, 2022.
The Resolutions Committee will assist the submitting board/commission in ensuring that the
proposed resolution is clear, concise, brief, appropriately supported and presented in
context.
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